
 
 

 

 

North Park University 

Authorization to Make Corrections to the 2023 - 2024 FAFSA 
 

There are times when we need to make corrections to your FAFSA as a result of the verification process. 
 

For example, when Scholarship/Grant Aid information is reported as Additional Financial Information on 

your FAFSA, and the total amount of Additional Financial Information is greater than your Adjusted 

Gross Income, we must collect documentation to confirm these figures, as well as get your permission to 

update your information. 
 

By signing this form, you are authorizing North Park University to make the necessary corrections to 

your 2023 -2024 FAFSA as a result of verification. 
 

This authorization form can be emailed to financialaid@northpark.edu, faxed to (773) 634-4051, or 

mailed to: 
 

North Park University 

Financial Aid Office 

3225 W Foster Ave., Box 9 

Chicago, IL 60625 

Authorization 

I voluntarily authorize the University to make corrections to the Additional Financial information on my 

2023 – 2024 FAFSA. 

 
 
 

Printed Name Student ID 
 
 
 
 

Signature Date 

mailto:financialaid@northpark.edu

	Printed Name: 
	Student ID: 
	Date: 


